
Deborah Murray
Portland
LD 677
to: Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and Members of the Judiciary Committee
Let's reduce gun violence in our state. Rapid Fire Conversion devices are not 
necessary for any responsible gun owner in Maine.  Why would our state ever want to
risk the possibility of another mass shooting, such as the one that occurred in 
Lewiston on October 25, 2023? 
This is a common sense, non partisan bill which I strongly urge the committee to 
vote: OUGHT NOT TO PASS.


